
  

  

  

  
 

24 OCTOBER 2024  

  

  

  

BID CANCELLATION (BID NAMC-T01/2024)  

  

Dear Bidders,  

  

Notice is hereby given to all prospective bidders that the following tender has been 

cancelled: (BID NAMC- T01/2024), which closed on 27 September 2024.  

 

Bid Description: LEASING OF A CORPORATE OFFICE SPACE FOR A PERIOD OF 

FIVE (5) YEARS 

 

The NAMC would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused by the cancellation of 

this tender.  

  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

NAMC 

   

  

  
Council Members: Mr. A. Petersen (Chairperson), Ms. T. Ntshangase (Deputy Chairperson),  

Prof. A. Jooste, Mr. S.J. Mhlaba, Ms. F. Mkile, Ms. N. Mokose, Ms. S. Naidoo, Mr. G. Schutte, Dr. S.T. Xaba and Mr. J.D Mocke.  


